PRESS RELEASE

Stockholm, Sweden
February 28,2022

Change in number of shares and votes in Enea AB

During the month of February, the number of shares and votes in Enea AB have increased due to directed
issue and repurchase of 243,000 series C shares, which were resolved upon by the board of directors on 15
February 2022 pursuant to the authorization granted by the annual general meeting on 6 May 2021.

As of 28 February 2022, the number of shares in Enea AB amounts to 21,858,231 shares, of which 21,615,231
are ordinary shares with one vote per share and 243,000 are series C shares with one-tenth of a vote per
share. The number of votes in the company amounts to 21,639,531 votes.

Contacts

Jan Haglund, President and Chief Executive Officer
E-mail: jan.haglund@enea.com

Ola Burmark, Chief Financial Officer
E-mail: ola.burmark@enea.com

About Enea

Enea is one of the world’s leading specialists in software for telecommunications and cybersecurity. The
company’s cloud-native products are used to enable and protect services for mobile subscribers, enterprise
customers, and connected devices. More than 4.5 billion people rely on Enea technologies in their daily lives.

Enea is headquartered in Stockholm, Sweden, and is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm.

For more information: www.enea.com

Enea is required to make the information in this press release public pursuant to the Financial Instruments
Trading Act. The information was submitted for publication at 4:00 p.m. on February 28, 2022.
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